CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

August 9, 2013

Karen G. Perez, P.E.
Wilson & Company, Inc.
4900 Lang Ave. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re: El Dorado High School
Drainage Master Plan (G22/D004)
Engineer’s Stamp Date N/A

Dear Ms. Perez,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 7-10-13, we offer the
following comments:

e Are there any offsite runoff entering the site? Is there adequate water block
at the entrances?
PO Box 1293 e What is the land treatment for Basin 112/212? This basin was not included
in the AHYMO calculations.
e Please provide large size maps including the basin table, analysis point, and
storm drain structures.

Albuquerque . . .

e The legend under Figure 8 does not include all the improvements shown on
the map and Section 4.5. We recommend that 2013/2015 improvements and
future improvement to be shown on two different maps.

New Mexico 87103

e Please provide engineer’s stamp on the report and the plans.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

www.cabq.gov

Si ely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.
Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

C: e-mail
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